
On behalf of Millard County, Utah
IAW TV Translator Maintenance Agreement 2020

In regards to providing a brief explanation for the withdrawal of license to cover for LPTV translator 
application: 

As of 2020, Commercial Business Radio was contracted by Millard County to maintain TV translators, 
including FCC licenses. However, we made a mistake in listing Commercial Business Radio as the 
applicant, rather than Millard County. We are requesting the withdrawl of the application in order to 
correct the error.

Thank you,

Points of Contact:

Bryant Anderson  (owner, manager)
Clayton Anderson (engineer, technician)

Commercial Business Radio LLC
700 N Highway 6, Unit 6
Delta, UT 84624
ph (435) 864-5000
fax (435) 864-4518
commercialbusinessradiollc@gmail.com
 


